
 
Date: 9/9/2025  

Jasper County Opioid Settlement Committee Announces Funding Applications Now Open- 
4th Round of Funding Due 10/31/2025 

 

Jasper County, Iowa – The Jasper County Opioid Settlement Committee is now accepting 
funding applications to support substance misuse treatment initiatives in Jasper County. Funding 
is available for both infrastructure projects and licensed substance treatment programs that 
expand or enhance services for residents in need. 

 

Eligibility Requirements: 

• Applicant must be a licensed substance treatment facility located in Jasper County with 
onsite, trained staff. 

• Projects must focus on substance abuse treatment infrastructure or programming for 
Jasper County residents. 

• Completed application materials must be submitted on or before October 31, 2025, 
including:  

o Jasper County Opioid application form, demonstrating how the project will 
expand or enhance current services. 

o Budget outlining funding use, matching funds, and bids for buildings (if 
applicable). 

Reporting Requirements for Funded Projects: 

• Regular progress reports and updates, including photos or tours upon request. 
• A press release and Facebook announcement when the project is completed. 
• Any promotional materials (press releases, newsletters, websites, social media, etc.) must 

note funding support from the Jasper County Opioid Settlement funds. 
• If a project cannot be completed, all funds must be returned immediately to the Jasper 

County Auditor’s Office. 

 

The Jasper County Opioid Settlement Committee encourages eligible organizations to apply and 
contribute to strengthening the county’s resources for substance abuse treatment. For full details 
and application materials, please visit:  Jasper County Opioid Settlement Fund 

https://www.jasperia.org/health/opioid_settlement/?utm_source=chatgpt.com
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